
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  July 15, 2021 
 
FROM:  Vincent S. Marasco 
  Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
RE:  PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWNSHIP OF COLTS NECK 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING ON CONTRACT OF 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 
Pursuant to N.J.S.A.18A:11-11 (P.L.2007, c53), the Colts Neck Township Board of Education hereby 
provides Public Notice of its intent to hold a Public Hearing on, and vote on the approval of, a 
renegotiation and extension to the current contract of the Superintendent of Schools, for the period of 
July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2026.  The Public Hearing will take place during the Public Meeting of 
the Board of Education on August 18, 2021 at 7:00 PM in the Board Room of the Administration 
Building, located at 70 Conover Road, Colts Neck, NJ 07722.   
 
During the Public Hearing portion of the Public Meeting and prior to taking action, the Board will permit 
the public to make comment on the proposed contract.  A copy of the current contract is on file at the 
office of the Board Secretary located in the Administration Building, at the Colts Neck Township Board 
of Education, 70 Conover Road, Colts Neck, NJ 07722 or at (732) 946-0055 Ext. 4101. 
 
 
Vincent S. Marasco 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 
 
c: Members, Board of Education 
 Clerk, Township of Colts Neck 
 Asbury Park Press 
 Two River Times 
            www.coltsneckschools.org 
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